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Equipment Request Form
If you are planning to use NITC funds to purchase equipment, you will need to submit the following request via email to Eva-Maria Muecke (emuecke@pdx.edu).  All equipment purchases that exceed $5000 need to be approved the US Department of Transportation (USDOT) Research and Innovative Technology Administration (RITA).

1. Which NITC project(s) are involved?

2. Please describe and include the general specifications for the piece of equipment?

3. What is the cost (including relevant explanation of why one vendor was selected over another)?

4. How it will be used on your specific NITC-funded project (include how it may be essential to your project and how your research would be impacted if you did not have this piece of equipment)?

5. How it will add value to the NITC program?

